
 

 

17th December 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
KS2 Guitar Ensemble 
 
Today, our KS2 children had the pleasure of experiencing an inspiring performance by 
some of our talented guitarists. We are thrilled to announce that we are looking to 
expand our guitar ensemble after Christmas and invite more pupils to join in the 
musical journey. Traditionally, our guitar group has been exclusive to Year 5 and 6 
pupils. However, we are delighted to inform you that Mr Walters has agreed to extend 
this opportunity to Year 4 pupils as well. This means that children from Years 4, 5, 
and 6 are now welcome to join the ensemble. 
 
Under the guidance of Mr Walters, the children will participate in weekly sessions. Mr 
Walters caters to all levels of ability, from beginners to those who are more competent. 
While we provide guitars for use during lessons, please note that these instruments 
cannot be taken home. Therefore, pupils will need their own guitar to practice between 
lessons. 
 
The cost for participating in the ensemble for the remaining two terms of this academic 
year is £40. If you are interested in your child joining the guitar ensemble, please 
contact the school office as soon as possible to secure a spot. 
 
We are excited about the potential for your child to develop their musical skills and 
enjoy being part of our growing ensemble. If you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
Mrs Miles 
Music Lead  


